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PRESS RELEASE 
 
 
TO:     Marquette County Media 
 
FROM:   Marquette County Health Department 
 
CONTACT:    Patrick Jacuzzo, Director of Environmental Health, 906-475-9977 
 
DATE:   September 11, 2020 
 
SUBJECT:  Potential Coronavirus Exposure at Kildare Irish American Pub 
 
 
The Marquette County Health Department (MCHD) has become aware through contact tracing efforts 
that there has been a potential public exposure at the Kildare Irish American Pub located at 142 W. 
Washington St in Marquette. MCHD is recommending that anyone who visited Kildare on September 9, 
2020 and September 10, 2020 from 5pm to 9pm monitor yourself for symptoms of COVID-19 and 
contact your medical provider should you become symptomatic.  
 
Testing information can be found on the Marquette County Health Department website at mqthealth.org. 
 
As always, MCHD continues to recommend adhering to all social distancing and hygienic practices 
needed to prevent the spread of COVID-19 including wearing a mask and maintaining social distancing 
whenever you are around people in public whether inside or outside of building.  Avoid physical contact 
with others and don’t share items such as water bottles or cell phones.  
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